
OPS REGISTRATION PROCESS FOR UNEA PARTICIPANTS 

In addition to UNEA registration, you need to request an invitation on the following link: https://opsnairobi.com/info#request to participate to the One Planet Summit. 

An answer should be given in 10 working days following the request.  

Should you have any question, please do not hesitate to contact us at registration@opsnairobi.com  

Please note that due to limited capacity of the venue, all the requests may not go through. Also note that registration platform will close by March 10th. 

We look forward to welcoming you in Nairobi on March 14th.  
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